
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 25th June 2021 
 
Our learning this week 
This week we have worked extremely hard completing our NFER assessments! We are super 
proud of all the children for always trying their best! In Maths, we have also been looking at 
worded problems and how to identify the calculation within the problem. In English, we have 
recapped adverb openers and began collecting ideas for our shared write.  
 
Appeal for our Art project:  
In Art, we have been focusing on tint, tone and shade. We have enjoyed mixing paint 
carefully, to make different shades of colours. We are working towards creating our own 
art work using plasticine painting. Therefore, each child will need to bring in a carboard 
square (A5 size, approximately 6inch by 8inch). Please can you send the cardboard in by 
Friday 2nd, if possible. Please do not send in a whole carboard box, as unfortunately we do 
not have the room to store them. However, if you could spare more than one square of 
cardboard, it would greatly appreciated. Thank you! 
 
Sports Day  
We will be holding a Year Two Sports Day on Monday 5th July. We are very sorry that we 
cannot invite parents and careers into school, due to the current climate. All children are to 
come to school in their PE kit and ensure they have a water bottle. If the weather is 
forecasted to be sunny, please ensure your child has a sun hat and sun cream. 
We are looking forward to competing as a class. Which Year Two class will be the winners? 
 
Summer weather  
We have been very lucky with the hot, sunny weather recently. Therefore, please provide 
your child with a sun hat and sun cream for them to reapply at break and lunch times to 
keep them protected from the sun. Please also ensure your child brings a water bottle to 
school each day to keep them hydrated. However, the weather can be very unpredictable and 
therefore please ensure your child brings in a waterproof, in case it rains. 


